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May 8, 2006

David R. Ashburn, President
Cynergy Electric Company, Inc.
303 Najoles Road, Suite 112
Millersville, MD 21108

Dear Mr. Ashburn:

_ This note is to say thank you for the great work Cynergy recently did on the
Phase I & II Mothballing of Central Building at St. Elizabeths Hospital.

From the beginning of the project when we were supplied with thorough,
specific technical information regarding what needed to be done and how it could
most efficiently be accomplished, to the end of the project when you supplied us
with necessary data to initiate successful change orders on the project, the work of
you and your staff were very professional and responsive at all times.

We appreciated your willingness to call in professional consultants on those
parts of the project that were difficult or unusual. The timeliness of your and their
response enabled the project to go forward, always on schedule.

The professionalism of your workers on site, plus their positive attitude at
all times, made them refreshing to work with.

Y our management team, including Charlie Bonuccelli and Mike, the
foreman, are to be congratulated on a job very well done.

For the high level of workmanship, speed of response and professional
attitude of your staff and workers, then, we assure you, Mr. Ashburn, that we will

look forward to working with Cynergy again at our earliest convenience.

Sincer ours,

Ray Amirtan
Vice President



